
 

 

 

October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As second quarter begins, we wanted to send an early reminder that all junior high students across 

CUSD will be involved in taking semester finals before winter break.  These biannual assessments will 

take multiple and varied forms and are intended as another snapshot of student progress throughout 

the learning cycle.  Another intended purpose of these end-of-semester assessments is to better 

prepare students for their high school and college experience, where finals are a normal part of 

evaluating student performance.  These tests are averaged into a student’s final semester grade – the 

grade that becomes a part of their permanent junior high transcript.   

Bogle’s first semester finals will be given on December 20th and 21st, students will be on an early 

release schedule with dismissal at 1:04 PM, both of these days.  Lunch will not be served but students 

are encouraged to bring a snack to eat during late morning passing period.   

Please plan accordingly to ensure students are present for finals.  Per district policy, finals WILL NOT be 

administered early and a zero will be issued for any missed final until a make-up is taken.   

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Susan Avey, Principal 


